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 Impact:  $0 

 

Research Analysis 

 

HB3057, as introduced, eliminates the central purchasing act exemption for IT purchases by the 

Information Services Division (ISD) of the Office of Management and Enterprise Services and 

the Chief Information Officer (CIO). The approval and purchase of all equipment, products and 

services by the CIO and ISD will now be subject to the competitive bidding and central 

purchasing requirements.  
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Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 3057 requires all purchases by the Information Services Division of the Office of 

Management and Enterprise Services (OMES) and the Chief Information Officer to be subject to 

the Oklahoma Central Purchasing Act for the purchase of all equipment, products, and services. 

Per OMES, this measure has no direct fiscal or revenue considerations for the state. 
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Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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